
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paid for by the Darke County Republican Women’s Club, Treasurer Cindy Pike,  P.O. Box 45, Greenville, Ohio 45331 

Members, 
 

Congressman Davidson will be our November speaker — please bring a guest! 
 

 The next two months are very busy for the DCRW and probably for your families at home. Look 
over the activities outlined for you. This is coming a bit early as there is lots of news and things that need 
doing.  The quarter auction should be fun with proceeds going for a very good cause. The Electoral Col-
lege program will have some answers for you as well as provide information you can relay to others. We 
will be helping the Blue Star Mothers for a Christmas project, so please bring individual sized snacks to the 
November meeting for their “Holiday Hugs” Christmas boxes to go to the troops — more about this on 
page 3. Also, if you would please let me know your volunteer hours we will submit them. Bring your orders 
for “One Flag, One America” to the November meeting or get it to me before the meeting ─ information be-
low. We also need to show our support for Congressman Warren Davidson for our November meeting. 
Hopefully will see you there. 
 

         Respectfully,  

Betty Hill, President 
DCRWPresident@darkegop.org 

GREAT CHRISTMAS GIFT IDEA — 
 

     “One Flag, One America” is a wonderful little book to introduce American children 
to their flag, their country and patriotism. It is a wonderful teaching book about the 
flag, the 13 colonies, the 50 states, the Pledge of Allegiance and the National An-
them. 
     The DCRWC will be donating copies of this to the local libraries. If you would like 
to order some to give to your children/grandchildren/great grandchildren/friends’ 
kids/neighbor kids… etc., please bring your orders to the November meeting or 
send to President Betty prior to November 11th, so there is time to have them 
delivered.  
     The author is a Federation member and is offering the book to us at the special 
price of $15 each ($16.95 on Amazon). Each book will be personally autographed 
by her. Additionally, the author donates 10% of the proceeds from all book sales to 
veterans’ charities.  

 

Updated Program Schedule 
 November 11 ─ Congressman Warren Davidson 
December 9 ─ Christmas Party – Connie McEldowney from “Rustic Hope”  

 

─ 2020 ─ 
 A survey will be provided to all members regarding programming for 
2020. The results of that survey will be used to formulate the topics and 
speakers for the year. When you get your survey, please make sure to pro-
vide input, so the upcoming year will be member responsive. Thank you. 



Please save the date and plan to attend — good fun for a great cause! 



Should the DCRWC Donate $10 to this cause? Please bring your vote to the November 
meeting: 

National Federation of Republican Women’s Trust ─ 
     The Federation Trust helps state federations and local clubs fund programs which directly 
impact the mission and objectives of the organization at the national, state and local levels – 
including political/issue education, club membership development and media relations train-
ing. 
     Any member, club or state may request funding for a program by submitting an applica-
tion/proposal. The NFRW Executive Committee will review, discuss and select the programs 
to be funded. State federations, local clubs and members are encouraged to donate to the 

Federation Trust. Club Achievement  

The Ohio Federation of Republican Women will be hosting its Cardinal Fund Christmas 
Luncheon from 11 a.m.—1 p.m. on December 12 in the Atrium of the Ohio Capital State-
house. There will be good food, entertainment and a special speaker from the Trump Cam-
paign. This is limited to those who contributed to the Cardinal fund and their guests. The 
DCRWC donated, therefore, our members may attend as guests. The cost is $45 per per-
son.  If you are interested in attending, please contact President Betty as soon as possible. 

 The Blue Star Mothers (BSM) are  mothers, stepmothers, grandmothers, fos-
ter mothers and female legal guardians who have children serving in the military, 
guard or reserves, or children who are veterans. They support each other and their 
children while promoting patriotism. The organization is on a mission to provide sup-
port to soldiers and veterans here or abroad, as well as providing support during a 
family’s military journey. BSM Chapter 11 serves Darke and several other counties in 
Ohio and Indiana. They ask for monthly donations to their annual Christmas Packing 
Party—”Holiday Hugs”. If you would please bring individual size snack items to the 

November meeting, we will get them to the BSM. The packing party will be held on November 16 from 10 to 2 
and volunteers are needed.  

 

 

 

 

 

If you will be working the polls on November 5 for the General Election—will you please notify Presi-
dent Betty Hill. Also, if you attended Poll Worker training—please let President Betty know. DCRWC 
will get political volunteer hour credit for this and any other activities you might do. So, if you volun-
teered in the fair tent, go to Republican meetings, did campaign work, etc.—please let President Betty 
know! Description of what may be claimed can be found at: https://tinyurl.com/y4rlskt4  

NOTICE 

Community Service Event 
7 p.m. - November 18  - Shawnee Nature Preserve 

 Ricki Pepin will be speaking about the value of the Electoral College 
 

The American Electoral College (EC) is under attack by the Democrats, Liberals and others 
on the Left. The EC is part of what guarantees our Republic functions as the founding 
fathers envisioned. Please plan to attend this event to find out exactly what the EC is, 
what it does and how it protects the rights of all citizens. 

 




